
-----Original Message----- 
From: Lara_Trent@everyactioncustom.com <Lara_Trent@everyactioncustom.com>  
Sent: Sunday, June 9, 2024 2:16 PM 
To: Secretary, BPUBoard [BPU] <Board.Secretary@bpu.nj.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] DOCKET NO. QO24020126 – 2024 ENERGY MASTER PLAN 
 
Dear Board Secretary Sherri L. Golden, 
 
As a New Jersey resident, I’m writing to you on Docket Number QO24020126 to urge you to STOP the 
Offshore Wind Turbines. They're going to cause IRREVERSIBLE HARM to MANY things ... sea life, birds, 
military tourism, etc. RADAR will be affected for military ships & planes, cargo ships, fishing boats, 
commercial & private planes. They will all have issues which will affect our national security, fishing 
industry, supply chain & MORE. In addition, putting large metal objects in a body of corrosive salt water 
isn't smart. It's also a hurricane zone that has other VERY STRONG & DESTRUCTIVE STORMS like 
Nor'Easters. These turbines REQUIRE a lot of lubricants and oils to run, thus making them NOT "green at 
all". In addition the constant hum & vibration will affect sea life for many miles. The risks totally 
outweigh any potential benefits, the opposite will happen... IRREVERSIBLE HARM. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Lara Trent 
1358 Hooper Ave  Toms River, NJ 08753-2882 Lara_Trent@yahoo.com 
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